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F1 News 

31.10.22 to 07.11.22 

We have been learning that animals and 

plants change over the year.  We have 

sorted objects into groups and develop 

our language and observations skills.  

We will have fun looking closely at 

objects using magnifying glasses! 

We went on an Autumn walk and collected lots of Autumn items, 

like conkers and leaves etc. We had great fun exploring when we 

were back in the classroom.  We created pictures, rolled them in 

playdough and explored the textures of the leaves. 


